
Phone: 01476 850680 / Email: enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk / Twitter: @poplarfarmsch 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kindness 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 

Our assemblies this term will focus on the 

theme of Kindness, and the children will be 

thinking about the following questions: 

- Why should we use kind words and 

actions? 

- In what ways can you show kindness 

in school? 

- How can we show kindness to people 

we don’t know? (Sport Relief) 

- Do all people deserve to be treated 

with kindness? 

- What can we do to show kindness to 

the world? 

- How can you be a hero of kindness? 

 

These questions will hopefully enable the 

children to focus on kindness and what it 

really means. 

 

If your child has shown kindness at home, 

please send a photo and a quote to school, so 

we can share the kindness on our school 

twitter feed! 

 

Welcome back to a new term. I hope you all had an enjoyable half term break, and that the 

children are feeling refreshed and ready for a new term of learning. 

The children looked wonderful on the last day of term in their ‘real-life superhero’ outfits. 

Staff took photos and added them to the Class Stories on Dojo, so I hope you’ve all had the 

chance to see them. Photos from the ‘fictional superhero’ dress up day today will also be 

added to the stories, so please have a look later. Thank you for your support with the dress-

up days, the children have thoroughly enjoyed them and have also inspired them with their 

work and learning. 

We have another busy term at Poplar Farm, so please read the diary dates section of this 

newsletter. Additional dates are also on the school website http://www.poplarfarmsch-

cit.co.uk/website/calendar/283260 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Monday 24 February 2020  

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 24 February - Term 4 

begins 

Monday 24 February - Fictional 

superhero dress up day 

Tuesday 25 February - Wildcat 

class visiting Newton House 

Thursday 27 February - Firefly 

class visiting Newton House 
 

Monday 2 March - 6.15pm FoP 

meeting at Miller & Carter 

Thursday 5 March - World Book 

Day 
 

Monday 9 March - Sport Relief 

week 

Tuesday 10 March - Hawk class 

visiting Newton House 

Thursday 12 March - Swift class 

visiting Newton House 

Friday 13 March - Sport Relief 

dress up day for a £1 donation 
 

Thursday 19 March - Hawk class 

visiting Newton House nursing 

home 

Friday 20 March - Non-uniform 

day for a chocolate donation 

Friday 20 March - International 

day of happiness 
 

Thursday 26 March - Firefly class 

visiting Newton House 

Friday 26 March - 5.30pm FoP 

family chocolate bingo evening 

 

 

 

 

The children always enjoy sport in school, 

and this year we will be raising funds for the 

Sport Relief charity.  

We are selling the official wrist bands in 

school for £1 each. These are available from 

the school office. 

The children will be taking part in a sport 

challenge every day during the Sport Relief 

week. On Friday 13 March, for a £1 donation, 

the children can come to school in sports 

clothes, dressed as a sporting champion or 

wearing official sport relief clothes. 

We hope you can support us with our 

fundraising efforts.  
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